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I have lived in Georgetown since 2007, and 

currently serve as VP on the GCS board of 

directors. I’m now seeking a second term on the 

board.  

My first child (Merrell) started Kindergarten at 

GCS in 2014 and my daughter (Aspen) is 

currently a fourth-grader who started preschool 

here in 2016 when she was just 2½!  GCS plays 

a vital role in our community, and it’s been an 

honor to serve on the board these past three 

years. I’d like to continue my service. 

 

As a parent and a board member, I see first-hand just how critical a role GCS plays in 

the well-being of our children. As such, I am committed to continuing to work to make 

GCS the best school experience it can be for our kids – and the community at large. 

I firmly believe that the “community” part of our name and mission is a key feature that 

makes us so special. We’re teaching kids that they are a part of something greater than 

themselves – and that everyone around them has something valuable to contribute to 

their education. Learning does not simply come from a textbook – it’s found in the world 

around you, and the moments we experience together.  Supporting this community 

component of GCS will always be one of my top priorities, right alongside doing my part 

to ensure our amazing staff is appreciated and recognized as essential to our success. 

The biggest project on the board’s docket this year has been our charter renewal, which 

is due by the end of June. (GCS is a charter school authorized by the Clear Creek School 

District.) All of our board members have worked hard to ensure our charter gets renewed 

and with favorable terms to GCS. The process is almost complete, and I’m looking 

forward to its completion in my second term. 

Being on the GCS board of directors has been hard, but rewarding, work. Seeing our 

children learn, and grow, and mature makes it all worthwhile. I look forward to 

continuing my work on the board for the betterment of our students, staff, and 

community.  

Thank you for your consideration!  


